
Dear Colleague: 

TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

January 12, 1956 

The Religious Emphasis Week Program on the Texas Christian University campus 
will be held this year during the second week of the Spring Semester, namely February 
12, 13, 14 and 15. The executive Committee which is planning the activities for this year 
is desirous that the program extend into the classroom where such is possible. 

The plan is for each department in the university, so far as 1s possible, to schedule 
a lecture by the regular professor of the class (in most cases) on some phase of the 
relation of religion to the particular course. It is anticipated that each department will 
be able to offer a min mum of at least one such lecture to one class. The Executive 
Committee needs to know several items in order to list the lecture on the printed program. 
Please fill out the form below and return same to Comer Clay, Ad. Bldg. 214, by 
January 23 if you desire to participate. 

embers of Classroom Committee 
Comer Clay,Chairman, Ambrose Edens, 
Sanders T. Lyles 

() I will present a lecture to one of my classes and will welcome attendance by 
other students or faculty who desire to hear the lecture. 
(a) Title of lecture (for the printed program) 

(b) Day and hour:(do not use 9 : 00 am, Feb. 13 or 10:00 am, Feb. 15 because 
of Assemblies) 

(c) Bldg. and room number : 
(d) Name of lecturer : (if other than regular professor whose name is signed below.) 

() I will present the religious implications of my subject to at least one class 
during religious Emphasis week. However, I do not feel that the class should 
be open to the public generally (for various reasons, such as space, etc.) 

Signed: 

{Name) 

{Department) 


